
 

Samarco's Positioning on the Complaint filed by Minas Gerais 
Public Prosecutor’s Office 

 
Samarco informs the company has not been notified of the complaint filed by the Public 
Prosecutor’s Office of the State of Minas Gerais. The company reaffirms meeting all its obligations 
and that it adopts all preventive and precautionary measures regarding the remaining structures. 
The company also points out that it makes use of procedures aiming at immediate communication 
of any events to the authorities.  
 
As soon as Samarco is formally notified by Justice, the company will exercise its defense as to 
fully and definitively clarify the proven truth of the facts, through which will be evident that there 
has never been any type of embarrassment to the work of the competent agencies, nonetheless 
omission.  
 
Additionally, Samarco reaffirms its absolute confidence in the socioeconomic and socio-
environmental actions that is has been developing. The company is mobilizing all financial and 
human resources available and is in constant dialogue with society, aiming at environmental 
recovery and the creation of better conditions for the people affected by the tragedy. 
 
Visit our pressroom – www.samarco.com/imprensa 
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